
Biomimic  y 
for facultyWorkshop 

The Biomimicry Center, in partnership with Biomimicry 3.8 is offering a 
workshop for ASU faculty from all disciplines. 

Over the course of two content & experience-rich days, we will introduce 
participants to biomimicry with the express intention of encouraging the 
incorporation of biomimicry into course content and research initiatives. 
Participants will immerse themselves into the tools of biomimicry: Biomimicry 
Thinking and Life’s Principles, both by practicing applying the tools as well as 
engaging in specific learning activities that can be adapted to their own 
classrooms at both the undergraduate and graduate levels. Participating in one of 
our biomimicry workshops is a prerequisite for applying to our $10K+ faculty 
research seed grant program. These seed grants are partially funded by Fulton 
Schools of Engineering. Our seed grant deadline this year will be is October 1st, 
2020. 

Dates
Saturday, September 19th: 9:00am to 8:00pm
Sunday, September 20th: 8:00am to 5:00pm (dinner optional)

Location
The Biomimicry Center
850 S Forest Mall Room 126 
Tempe, AZ 85281

Sign Up
Please email Mary Kivioja at mkivioja@asu.edu with questions. Click here 
to register. The Biomimicry Center will cover costs or all participants. 
Workshop space limited, sign up early.

Contact
Please reach out with any questions about the workshop: 
Dayna Baumeister, Co-Director, dayna.baumeister@asu.edu 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5SsKLOCteDUTSOSeKyiBOlQ3kcWtfd_U2Mp2cK_KhGY9gBA/viewform?usp=sf_link



